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On May 30th, the Human Services Subcommittee recommended approval of the 

submission of a federal grant application from the Oregon Health Authority to the U.S. 

Department of Health and Human Services Administration for the Strategic Prevention 

Framework-Partnership for Success for States program in the amount of $6.25 million 

over 5 years. 

 

This grant program aims to help reduce the onset and progression of substance misuse 

and its related problems by supporting the development and delivery of state and 

community substance misuse and prevention, and mental health promotion services.  

The grant funds would be used to strengthen Oregon’s capacity to identify and address 

substance use prevention concerns, such as underage drinking, marijuana, tobacco, 

electronic cigarettes, opioids, methamphetamine, and heroin use. 

 

If awarded, the grant is for five years at up to $1.25 million per year with the first award 

anticipated on September 30, 2023. The grant requires 2 half-time positions for a total of 

1.00 FTE and requires no state match. 

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


